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INTERBREW PLC

1 Lampousas Street, CY-1095 Nicosia, Cyprus

Notice to shareholders

Nicosia, 16 July 2021

The Luxembourg Stock Exchange has accepted the request from INTERBREW PLC (the "Company")
to have all of its class A shares (ISIN : GB0057139940) and class B shares (ISIN : GB0049659120)
withdrawn from the official list of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange and from trading on the
regulated market of the Luxembourg Stock Exchange (the “Delisting”).

The Delisting will become effective on 17 July 2021 following the Extraordinary General Meeting
of the shareholders of the Company held on 16 July 2021 which approved the voluntary winding
up of the Company and the appointment of a liquidator with immediate effect. Following the
Delisting as above, the Company will no longer have any securities listed on the Luxembourg Stock
Exchange.

Interbrew Plc contact:

Denis Khrenov — Chief Executive Officer
Tel : +380 44 201 4087
Email: D.Khrenov@ab-inbev.com

NAP Regulatory Compliance Services Ltd
Regulatory Compliance Officer for the Company

Tel: +357 22 554 343
Fax: +357 22 554 455
Email: info@napcompliance.com
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